
IVGID  offering  free  weekend
public transit
A free weekend shuttle service in Incline Village starts June
27.

Incline Village General Improvement District is providing the
service for local and tourist beginning June 27. The shuttle
will  run  on  weekends  through  Aug.  16.  It  will  also  be
available July 3. The hours are from 10am-7pm, though it will
be extended July 3 and July 4.

There  will  be  seven  stops  throughout  Incline,  with  a  bus
coming by every hour.

The $15,000 to run the program is coming from IVGID’s beaches’
operating budget.
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